NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT

2600 E Northern Avenue, Kingman, AZ 86409
Administration Phone (928) 757-3151

NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to A.R.S. §48-805.02(A) notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held during the
regular meeting of the Northern Arizona Fire District Governing Board on Thursday, June 15, 2023
beginning at 6:00 p.m. at Northern Arizona Fire District Fire Station No. 31, located at 2600 E Northern
Ave, Kingman, Arizona 86409. This public hearing will be held for the purpose of considering the
proposed BUDGET for FY 2023-2024 and, immediately after the public hearing, will consider adoption of
said budget at its regular meeting open to the public. The budget summary shall be posted at the Fire
District Administration Office, Stations 31, 32 and 35. A complete copy of the budget summary is
available on the District’'s website, www.northernazfire.com.
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